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it out!
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Bill Steers 5k? Check
out the highlights on

pages 7-9!
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Costabile on his

retirement! Check out the
recap on pages 10 and

11.

Whose pet is whose in
the Urology Department?

Find the answers on
pages 14 and 15!



Letter from the Chair

Dr. Kirsten Greene

Kirsten Greene
Kirsten Greene, MD

Chair of the Department
of Urology

After a busy November, I’m
sure many of you are looking
forward to winding down in
December with time with your
friends and family over the
holiday season. As a reminder,
our annual holiday party is
coming up on December 14th,
and it will be at Morven Farms
this year. Check out page 6 for
more details, and please make
sure you RSVP if you haven’t
already. 

It’s been a wonderful year for
our department, and I feel
especially grateful to have the
opportunity to work with you all
as this year comes to a close.
We’ve accomplished so much
as a team, and I look forward
to another year of success.
Stay safe this holiday season,
and as always, thank you for
everything you do for our
patients and our department.
See you next year!

Dear Valued Faculty,
Staff, Students, and
Alumni of the Urology
Department:
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As we say farewell to another
wonderful year, we also said
farewell to a wonderful
physician. Dr. Costabile retired
earlier this year, and his time at
UVA was celebrated mid-
November at UVA’s historic
Rotunda. Faculty, former and
current residents, and
colleagues gathered to wish him
well in his next chapter in life,
and he will be dearly missed. If
you weren’t able to attend, you
can check out the recap on
pages 10 and 11.

We also had our Bill Steers 5k
Fundraiser in mid-November and
had a very good turnout: nearly
200 racers this year. We’re
hoping to have an even bigger
turnout next year. If you have 

2019, and it went really well!
Thank you to all of the faculty
who participated in interviews,
and a huge shout out to Meghan
Rover, Dr. Smith, and Dr. Kern
for organizing everything. Stay
tuned for Urology Residency
Match Day on February 3, 2025,
to see who will be joining us at
UVA Urology.

any thoughts or suggestions for
next year’s race, please email
Katie Matherlee or Jessica
Shifflett. To see race highlights,
check out page 7-9.

Lastly, we had our resident
interviews at the end of
November, which were held in-
person for the first time since 



1. Urology Holiday Party - We look forward to seeing
everyone at our annual holiday party on December 14th at
Morven farms! Check out the save the date on page 6 for
more details!

2. Department Directory - Just a reminder that, due to file
size limits on our website, our Department Directory will no
longer be included in the newsletter, but it will be
permanently hosted on our website. You can access the
directory by clicking here. (You can still submit any
changes or additions to Katie Matherlee at any time.)

3. Provider and Access Pairings - Just a reminder that our
department has recently launched a face sheet/directory for
provider and PFA pairings for our Fontaine clinic. This can be
found on our website, and you can click here to check it
out!

4. Check out it out! UVA Health’s Oncology Service Line
APP Team recently released their annual report. You can
access it by clicking here.
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Department Announcements
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https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/department-face-sheet/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/department-face-sheet/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/pfa-face-sheet-pairings/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/faculty-and-staff/internal-site/pfa-face-sheet-pairings/
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGLH7bjUBY/R4vq_9jOP8Qet6i5qMg54g/view?utm_content=DAGLH7bjUBY&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor#1


Dr. Gillock
Dr. Tannenbaum
Meghan Rover
Emily Flippen
Moesha Mills 

December Birthdays
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Mark Your 
Calendars!

April 2025
4/11 - Vest Conference
4/18 - Resident Appreciation
Day
4/24 - 4/29 - AUA Annual
Meeting

December 2024
12/4 - 12/6 - SUO Annual
Meeting
12/14 - Urology Holiday Party

May 2025
5/19 - Faculty Retreat



UVA Urology’s 
Annual Holiday Party

S A V E  T H E  D A T E !

S A T U R D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  1 4  -  6 : 0 0 P M

M O R V E N  F A R M
6 0 0  M O R V E N  D R ,

C H A R L O T T E S V I L L E ,  V A  2 2 9 0 2

F o r m a l  i n v i t a t i o n s  h a v e  b e e n  s e n t  -
b e  s u r e  t o  c h e c k  y o u r  e m a i l !

6



Bill Steers 5K
Saturday, November 9, dawned bright and sunny on the rolling
green hills of Foxfield. It was a perfect day for the 20th
anniversary running of the Bill Steers foot race, run this year as
the Bill Steers Memorial 5K. Almost 200 runners gathered at
the start line as race director Mark Lorenzoni spoke about his
friendship with Bill and their intentions in starting this event, the
importance of urological care, and the outstanding care provided
by the UVA Department of Urology. 

UVA Urology faculty, residents, and clinic and administrative
staff gathered to run or volunteer. The Urology team - Team
TestosteRUN - was joined by friends from Otolaryngology (The
Running Noses), Anesthesiology, and more departments, along
with family members and friends from the community. Dr.
Greene’s dog Bella made a special guest appearance as well!

Thank you to everyone who made this day a success!
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Bill Steers 5K
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Bill Steers 5K
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Friends, family, colleagues, and former residents and fellows gathered at the
Rotunda on November 8, 2024, to celebrate the retirement of former
Department Chair Dr. Raymond Costabile. The black tie affair included video
tributes, toasts, laughs, and treasured memories. Bon voyage, Dr. Costabile!
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Additionally, Dr. Zillioux presented a
poster titled “Potential Association
Between Sodium-Glucose Cotransporter
2 Inhibitor Exposure and Development
of Progressive Inflammatory Cystitis: A
Case Series” (co-authored with medical
students Amrita Ladwa and Jessica
Qiu). 

Dr. Zillioux is pictured above at the
Sacral Neuromodulation workshop, and
at right with co-presenters Dr. Hashim
Hashim (Bristol Urological Institute,
United Kingdom) and Dr. Emri Huri
(Hacettepe University, Turkey).
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¡Viva Madrid!
Jacqueline Zillioux, MD, recently brought
the innovation of UVA Urology to the
world at the International Continence
Society (ICS) 2024 Annual Meeting in
Madrid, Spain. 

Dr. Zillioux served as a faculty member
in two workshops:

“Setting Up a Robotic Urinary Tract
and Pelvic Floor Reconstructive
Surgery Service”
“Hands-On Ideal Sacral
Neuromodulation with World Class
Experts - Lead Placement”



We Appreciate You!
This past October, our Fontaine clinic celebrated Sonography Awareness
Month (October), MA Appreciation Week (October 21-25), and Radiology

Technician Week (November 4-8) with lunch from Chik-Fil-A! A huge THANK
YOU to all of our amazing sonographers, MAs, and radiology technicians!

We appreciate all that you do!!
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Mimi, Tuzi, and Crown belong to Hong Zhao!

Odie and Oscar
belong to Andrew
Christie!

Copper and Marley belong to
Allison Mitchell!
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Pets of UVA Urology!

Davey and Timmy belong to 
Katie Matherlee!

Blaze and Bean belong to Dr. Corbett!

Which pet belongs to which team member? 

Virginia Woof
belongs to Jessica
Shifflett!

Bee belongs to Dr.
Smith!



Flappy belongs to Dr. Sands!

Spazmo Jazmo and Mishka
belong to Dr. Sands!

Tulip and Lola belong to Dr. Sands!

Lupe and Sail belong to Dr. Sands!

Jimmy belongs to Dr. Sands!

Baroness Aida 
Von Mousington belongs to
(you guessed it) Dr. Sands!15

Pets of UVA Urology!
Which pet belongs to which team member? 



Website          Facebook          Twitter           Instagram

WE WANT TO HEAR
FROM YOU!

Do you have something you want to include in next month’s Newsletter? Do
you have feedback for this month’s issue? Do you have ideas for future

issues? Follow the links below and complete the survey to share your
thoughts with us! 

Thanks for all of your support!

Sincerely,

The Editors of Stream Team Magazine
Department of Urology

University of Virginia
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Newsletter
Feedback? 

CLICK HERE

Content
Submissions? 

CLICK HERE

https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k

